
Chris Faulkner Flow Controls 

From: "LDF" <LDF.LDF@haringey.gov.uk>
To: "Freehold Community Assoc" <freehold2003@googlemail.com>
Cc: "Whelehan Ciara" <Ciara.Whelehan@haringey.gov.uk>; "LDF" <LDF.LDF@haringey.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 April 2013 11:49
Subject: RE: Planning Policy Consultation - development management document and call for sites

Page 1 of 2

18/04/2013

Dear Mr Faulkner,

We note the Inspectors response and take your comments on board. This consultation refers to the

Development Management policies document and the call for sites. We would like to visit the Freehold

Community Association to tell you more about the DMP document and the call for sites and how you can

make responses on the consultation. Does the Freehold Community Association have a meeting that we can

attend? We are not proposing a separate public meeting. We do have drop in sessions organised in libraries

– there is one being held in Wood Green library on Wednesday 24th April from 4 to 7PM, as well as making

the document available at the planning offices, the Civic Centre and all Haringey libraries.

Regards

Jill

Jill Warren | Planning Policy Officer 
Tel: (020) 8489 1479

From: Freehold Community Assoc [mailto:freehold2003@googlemail.com]
Sent: 09 April 2013 09:13 

To: Warren Jill 
Cc: LDF 
Subject: Re: Planning Policy Consultation - development management document and call for sites

Dear Ms Warren,

Thank you for your email. 

Perhaps you would direct your line manager to the following paras of the Inspector's report - 

para 18: "It must also be recognised that forthcoming planning documents, such as the Sites 

Allocation DPD and Area Action Plans (AAPs) will provide greater detail on the delivery of the 

strategic aims and will invariably engage with all relevant stakeholders, including the local 

communities affected."

and para 62 (re Pinkham Way specifically) "Mindful of the considerable public interest in the use

of this site, this would be a further opportunity to engage appropriately with all relevant 

parties." 

With regards the stage 1 "Haringey Strategic Flood Risk Assessment" contained in the NLWP. 

Unfortunately this assessment did not comply with the NPPF and is therefore valueless. 

The preliminary local flood risk management strategy should have been available from 2011 

and a summary of it should already be published. However I will raise this point with Mr Drew-

Smith.

Regards

Chris Faulkner - Chairman

Freehold Community Association

Administrator
Text Box
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Chris Faulkner Flow Controls 

From: "Freehold Community Assoc" <freehold2003@gmail.com>
To: "Warren Jill" <Jill.Warren@haringey.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 April 2013 13:47
Subject: Re: Planning Policy Consultation - development management document and call for sites
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05/04/2013

Dear Ms Warren,

We would like to invite you to hold a consultation meeting at our community centre. Perhaps 

you would contact me to arrange date and time etc.

We believe that you are already aware that a significant number of Haringey residents living in 

the Alexandra Road flats do not have access to the internet because of their socio-economic 

situation and we would suggest that these residents should be contacted by direct mail.

Whilst writing would it be possible for you to email a copy of Haringey's local flood risk 

management strategy.

We look forward to hearing from you shortly.

Regards

Chris Faulkner - Chairman

Freehold Community Association




